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Mandating zero-emission vehicles and banning gasoline powered vehicles would be extremely
detrimental to our state. Many are already moving out of WA due to legislation and regulation
mandates. This transition to EVs should be a gradual ramp-up by CHOICE not by MANDATE.
Why can't we start with hybrids and slowly transition away from gasoline when the infrastructure is
in place and EV technology is further along? Living in rural Washington I assure you that EV
technology has not progressed enough for those of us having to drive 60-80 miles one-way to
purchase supplies. Rather than mandating it why don't you incentivize instead? NO MORE
MANDATES!!!!


